Govt. of West Bengal
Office of the Superintendent, Vidyasagar S. G. Hospital
Behala, Kolkata — 700034.

Memo No. VHB/ 465 Date ;28 (ZZ # 22
Notice

As per G.O. No. : 1230-F(P,) dated 25-03-2022, 30™ March, 2022 is declared as
Govt. Holiday for the state of West Bengal. Therefore the closing date and time
for NIT No. VHB/451 dated 21-03-2022 is extended. The tender of the above
mentioned NIT number will be received either through speed post or in drop box
within 31-03-2022 upto 12:30pm. The technical bids of the same will be opened on
31-03-2022 at 1:30pm. The financial bids of technically qualified bidder will be
opened on 31-03-2022 at 3:00pm.
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